

)ctober 24, 2022

message

arol McQueen <carolmcqueen44@gmail.com>
o: Tisha Whitehurst <tourism@visitnaturecoast.com>

Mon, Oct 24, 2022 at 3:26 Pl

October 24, 2022

Tisha Whitehurst Executive Director Levy County Visitors Bureau

RE: Letter of Resignation from The Original Florida Tourism Task Force Board of Directors

Dear Ms. Whitehurst,

It has been my pleasure to be appointed by the Levy County Board of Commissioners to serve on the Original Florida Tourism Task Force for these past many years.

After my retirement, we have been making plans to move to Dixie County and reside on the Suwannee River, and for that reason I submit my resignation from this important task force.

Kind regards,

Carol McQueen

Sent from my iPhone